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Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
 
 

Year 7 School Disco – Friday 17th November 2023, 6.00pm – 8.00pm 
 
 
 
We are delighted to announce that we are hosting a Year 7 School Disco on Friday 17th 
November 2023, 6.00pm – 8.00pm in the John Ferneley College Auditorium. 
 
 
Tickets are on sale now! The cost for a ticket is £3.00, which includes a welcome drink and a glow 
stick, and can be purchased via your School Gateway account. Please note, the deadline to 
purchase a ticket is Wednesday 15th November at 3pm.  
 
 
Parents do not need to accompany their children at the disco as students will be supervised by 
staff.  
 
 
On the night, we will have a ‘tuck shop’ where students can buy refreshments and snacks. All 
money raised will go to our school charity, John Ferneley Community.  
 
 
We very much hope that your child will be able to join us at this event. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Rogers 
Communications & Events Assistant 

John Ferneley College 
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